



Dear Valued Barberton Business Owner.

The City of Barberton and Main Street Barberton are partnering to implement an annual event called National Night Out. National Night Out is new to Barberton, but recognized nationally as a yearly community-building initiative that fosters police-community partnerships and neighborhood unity to create safer and more nurturing environments to live in. This event aims to strengthen the bond between residents and first responders, rekindling a genuine sense of community. We are reaching out to seek your support at the local level.

Details:

- Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024
- Time: 5pm-8pm
- Location: Lake Anna/ Downtown Barberton
- Purpose: Promote robust police-community partnerships and neighborhood camaraderie to enhance safety and community spirit.
- Expected attendance: We anticipate 500 residents or more will be in attendance.

Our request:

We are in need of food, paper products, bottled water, or monetary donations to fund family activities and live entertainment. Main Street Barberton is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation (EIN: 92-2365553). Any questions regarding the tax deductibility of your donation should be addressed to your tax advisor.

Recognition:

 Your sponsorship will be acknowledged through the City of Barberton's social media page, event banner, Main Street Barberton's social media page, and monthly newsletter.

Your assistance would be highly valued. For any queries, please contact Melanie Black Amato at melanie@mainstreetbarberton.com. We are enthusiastic about this opportunity and the positive impact National Night Out will have on our community.

Sincerely.

William B. Judge

Melanie Black Amato

Executive Director

Mayor











